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ROYAL ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES POLICE FORCE 

Public Relations and Complaints Department 

P.O. Box 835 

Kingstown 

Tel: (1-784) 485-6891 or (1-784) 485-6697  Fax: (1-784) 456-2816 

Email: policerelations@gmail.com 

 

Your Reference:                                                         May 22, 2023 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

TRAFFIC ROAD SAFETY WEEK 2023 

 

May 22, 2023, Kingstown – The Royal St. Vincent and the Grenadines Police Force Traffic 

Department officially launched Traffic Road Safety Week 2023 on Sunday, May 21, 2023, with a 

worship service at the Kingstown Baptist Church. The week of activities aims to sensitize, educate, 

and raise public awareness about various traffic concerns impacting the country. It is also oriented 

on collaborating with diverse stakeholders to improve public relations. 

 

Mr. Parnel Browne, Assistant Superintendent of Police and Head of the Traffic 

Department explains that the Traffic Department has planned a week of activities to commemorate 

the occasion under the theme: Road Safety is Everyone's Responsibility. 

 

Church Service at the Kingstown Baptist Church on Sunday, May 21, 2023 

 

Monday, May 22, 2023: School visit and lecture, as well as an appearance on the Police On The 

Beat interactive radio show from 8:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m., broadcasted on NBC Radio.  

 

Tuesday, May 23, 2023: Caravan to the island's Windward side and lectures 

 

On Wednesday, May 24, 2023, an exhibition will be held in front of the Central Police Station. 

 

Thursday, May 25, 2023: Caravan to the Leeward side of the island and appearance on We Fm's 

Cop Chat interactive show from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 

 

Friday, May 26, 2023: March and Rally 

 

The week's activities will climax with a march around Kingstown commencing at 1:00 p.m. and 

culminating with a rally in Heritage Square with speeches and performances. The Traffic 

Department has collaborated with the Ministries of Education and National Reconciliation and 

Health, wellness, and the Environment and Insurance Companies for the March and Rally. 
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